
WPMR-LP FI 134788 
 
 
The Applicant respectfully requests late filing of the License Renewal.  The principals of the 
station had lost track of the status of the license and when they became aware of the renewal 
date they contacted our office to file the License Renewal and Assignment of the License.  The 
Applicant had lost the FRN and password originally set up by Mr. Brian Davis. Mr. Brian Davis 
was finally located and the process of resetting the FRN password was initiated.  This station 
serves Russellville, AL which is a small rural area in northwest AL.  The Applicant believes it is in 
the “Public Interest” to continue this LPFM service to this sparsely populated area. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Hansen, Consultant 
B. W. St. Clair 
2305 Vida Shaw Rd. 
New Iberia, LA 70563 
303-378-8209 
stcl@comcast.net 
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